
Western Tech’s Virtual Class Code of Conduct 
Students are expected to continue to follow Western Tech’s CPR2 while engaging 

with online learning. Please follow these additional guidelines to meet with success in 

your virtual classrooms 

 

• Before you begin, be sure that you are logged into to your BCPS Google 

Account. 

• When you enter the Google Meet, remember that you are entering our 

classroom and that general classroom etiquette applies. 

Teachers may be recording the lesson for students to view later. 

• All comments (typed or spoken) and gestures should be school 

appropriate, respectful, and meaningful, and relevant to the topic. 

• Reduce distractions. 
-Mute your microphone if you are not speaking. 

-Try to stay in one place, and if you need to move or step away for a minute, turn off 

your video. 

-Do your best to stay focused on the lesson and not on your surroundings.  If you need 

to step away, do so.  

• Your teachers have been working hard to make these meeting spaces 

available to you and your classmates, so please be kind to them and to 

each other.  

• All participants must continue to follow the BCPS Telecommunications 

Policy.  Students who choose not to follow the telecommunications policy 

or the Virtual Class Code of Conduct will not be allowed to continue with 

the session.  

 


